
It has been a week of special celebrations in Lower School this 
week. 

 
We started the week off by celebrating Global Recycling Day. 
We all learnt about the importance of recycling and everyone 

created their own dinosaurs out of recycling. 
 

On Wednesday, Reception and Year 1 celebrated German Week 
with the big children. We were treated to a feast of German 

foods and recorded which ones we liked and didn’t like. Danke 
Frau Powlson and Year 9. 

 
Then on Thursday something incredible happened……. our  

dinosaur eggs hatched! Now we have 3 baby dinosaurs to look  
after. 

 
To end the week, we had another whole school celebration for a 
very special friend of ours, George. We wore crazy socks and 

George’s mum came in to talk to us about World Down   
Syndrome Day. A wonderful day celebrating a  

wonderful boy. 
 

Amongst all these celebrations, Nursery had time to go hunting 
for more letter sounds, practise their balancing skills in the 

shape of dinosaurs and set themselves some new goals. 
 

Reception discussed what dinosaurs ate and sorted them into  
herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. They discussed what 

kind of dinosaur they would like as a pet and even made their 
own cave paintings. 

 
Year 1 practised their measuring skills with some very large 
dinosaurs and created a word bank of dinosaur adjectives in 

preparation for writing their own poetry. 

Cowbridge Lower School  

Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

21.3.25 

 


